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Memorandum 
 

To:  Market Participants  

From:  NZX Limited 

Date:  Friday, 28 August 2020 

Subject: Connectivity NZX – Markets in halt 

 

 
Message: 

NZX confirms that the NZX Main Board, NZX Debt Market and Fonterra Shareholders' Market 
are currently in a halt. This is as a result of network connectivity issues relating to DDoS 
cybersecurity attacks.  

The pre-open of the NZX Main Board and Fonterra Shareholders' Market was extended today, 
and they were moved straight from pre-open to halt at approximately 10.32am today. A halt was 
placed on the NZX Debt Market at 9.58am.  

A further update will be provided confirming session states. 

ENDS 


